
   

 

L'Anse Creuse Public Schools 

   

 

Remembering all of the 
men & women who 



sacrificed themselves 
for our country, 

thank you. 

  

GENERAL INFORMATION: 

On-Going Announcements For LCHS 

Access the On-Going LCHS Announcements to view information for: 

• Official Social Media Sites 

• Students Not Feeling Well/Attendance 

• Student ID’s Required 

• Staff Parking Lot Policy 

• Student Drop-Off/Pick-Up Procedure 

• Visitors To The Building Policy 

• Lancer Locker Room (School Store) 

• Parent Portal Support 
• Athletics Information 

• Away Game Admission Policies 

• Class Band Apps 

  

Half Day Of School 

There is a half day of school on Friday, May 23rd.  School will be dismissed 
at 10:30am.  As a reminder, please make sure your student has a ride 
secured for them at the end of the day as the building will be closed after 
school dismisses. 
 
 

School Closed 

School will be closed on Monday, May 26th in observance of the Memorial 
Day holiday.  School will resume a full day of school on Tuesday, May 27th 
 
 

LCHS 2025 Summer School 

We are pleased to announce registration for the LCHS 2025 Summer 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/pdHvG1hqNAZLf3S1A9bG8A~~/AAAAARA~/9dLIDw-8u_69bcbfeNW3TTzKjo9lpqdVq67oXVCg-jTKikcibAIh2f3dzFRcJJUuc6hAviHbMG91EjH39_bXyEWY2r0ip-v8S9f0_3ADxBS85vdmjV-uIyDNSs2LznX11o6GK0l6-p_OmtGOSoWdvFwlBTZem3EyRz1N6-D2hMvm9Ztz-qt8PelPdEBKWAkkDZ3y0-AAV_9dnkjEOd-r8turv8j9pxCsFE9nihRyUwU~


School Program is now open.  SUMMER SCHOOL DATES: June 10th - 
July 16th (no summer school July 3rd).  Classes are held Monday-Thursday 
(no classes on Fridays) from 8:00am-12:15pm.  COST PER COURSE 
(Payment made through SchoolPay): $200.00-Through May 
16th     $250.00-After May 16th.  To register & pay for Summer School 
Courses for your child, access Summer School SchoolPay.   The deadline 
for registration & payment is Friday, June 9, 2025 by 3:00pm.  Walk-in 
registration for summer school FOR CASH/CHECK ONLY PAYMENTS will 
take place on Friday, June 9th from 10am-2pm.   For questions regarding 
the registration & payment process, please email Mrs. Witkowski. 
 
 

2024-25 Esuerc Yearbook Distribution 

Yearbooks are still available for order through jostens.com or with cash or 
check in room 215. Order yours while supplies last.  Also, students that have 
not picked up their yearbook need to do so asap with Mr. Karl in room 215. 
Yearbooks that are not picked up before final exams will be unavailable until 
next year. 
 
 

24-25 Parking Permits 

If your student drives a vehicle to school, a 24-25 Parking Permit is 
required.  Parking Permits are $40.00 & are processed electronically 
only.  In order for a parking permit to be issued to your student, please 
complete the following.  Payment and all of the required information must be 
submitted before a parking permit will be issued.  Students that drive to 
school without purchasing a permit will be subject to a diploma hold their 
senior year. 

1. Login to SchoolPay to pay for your parking permit 
2. Access the 24-25 Parking Permit Form, completing the required 

areas and submitting pictures of the students driver's license and the 
vehicle registration of each vehicle that needs to be permitted. 

3. When all of the required information has been submitted, students 
can pick up their parking permit sticker in the Main Office with Mrs. 
Lazaris. 

4. If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Lazaris in the Main 
Office. 

 
 

Previous Lancer Country News School Messengers 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/oAyIi-bgMJ4WsLX4VsQpkg~~/AAAAARA~/iNAwXzziOXL6EWcacCWuuTEBLK1bPtPfGvn9w-lOasZef4Z7dobfzmssG_vndX-yxb3JSJxKwOBA5sjWU2oFLws8EH5MwsdkdgotCfT2sd8dNBbYPMD0LldldNauvfnU_fpgkZ8LZFcoq8XUEnTmv0OqFtSQs8dD5DDJD1V1Xg4~
mailto:witkoba@lc-ps.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dqBusdpVapsSchsYPiBR0Q~~/AAAAARA~/siOQzUfGTHxbwU0_IjoWg3zOj2o7RrISkBGa9PALae5x9PuZTkjxnY2C9Y0Kr3oqdWCPUfhgk0Vh5RABo_W6K6Nfn64DeuKz4dzycQL82vCPNMykHpe8bUVhYL8vlbw3f1mCClpXYHCqiXV6Q4TkwCQMGxkMO_4sAzInIjoykOeV_q7iCnozoN49oO0kFkF68ka309MmeeeRWt2gb8xjxw~~
mailto:lazarme@lc-ps.org


Previous Lancer Country News school messengers can be found on our 
website for your convenience. 
 
 
 

CLUBS/ATHLETICS: 

Diversity Club Meeting 

There is a Diversity Club Meeting on Thursday, May 29th in room 220. 
 
 

Ren Crew Buffalo Wild Wings Fundraiser 

The LCHS Ren Crew has partnered with Buffalo Wild Wings for a fundraiser 
on Wednesday, June 11th at the Mt. Clemens location.  Please access the 
BWW Fundraiser Flyer for more information. 
 
 

Sports Physicals 

Physical forms can be found on the LC Athletics Website.  A sports physical 
is considered valid if a parent/guardian signature appears in sections 2,3 & 
4. NOTE: Students must have a Sports Physical dated after April 15, 
2025 from this point on in order to participate in sports for the School 
Year 25-26. 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE: 

Community Service Opportunities 

SECOND HAND ROSE/TURNING POINT 

Second Hand Rose Resale Shop supports Turning Point.  Volunteers are 
needed to help sort donations, sales, restocking, cleaning, organizing, 
tagging goods, etc.  The store is located at 36660 South Gratiot, Clinton 
Twp., MI 48035.  Store hours are Monday-Saturday 10:00-6:00  Call 586-
468-3083 to volunteer or click on their website: 
https://turningpointmacomb.org/volunteer/   
 
 

More Community Service Opportunities 

For the latest Community Service Opportunities, access the Community 
Service Opportunity List-May-June.  Please make sure your student has a 
copy of Time Log with them when completing their Community 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/fkDCEQbE3rTfG7WDKPrOaw~~/AAAAARA~/tBOQXv7q4W4GnLZW73SApZ9gL3k227lS2OOEpzhvprEWkMOBqTRYzboUxp9jPJ31gmPVlA9gE-XM6cSZ7zjA24IUsi9GcYaCNBXZDFypVeuskdV8LIBdARGqxW_xvx6wDUG0Fhm-C9dGYOBDdb5jYA~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ft2l03AE7MfofeRko2MhUA~~/AAAAARA~/9dLIDw-8u_69bcbfeNW3TTzKjo9lpqdVq67oXVCg-jTKikcibAIh2f3dzFRcJJUuX0JNl3ZdL5t-xiHZXsLiAvuGv7-U6K4yDMEN_fbJk_nbp6BoPZzhis5GuLw0NVaEp2_pBP45xNBT7WPAP3O2dZDaQaLXnCrG6ilXvQzE_oOf-8Q5rQ-DTn8n086C5bPnQZMk4ydQrM1Ab75WwdxMmTZ_IFUZSdyLZsAlqVrWs18~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/q8kkkVySjqpVrzKKuAEoPg~~/AAAAARA~/nagDRkF6rlhwqZl9inDc82-YV1f1dUIWNSujSiNsHcobJnTr8u0eI9uaaoKxAWjLJs-M2KBV3kFqYb8iwI91E6mZ2--UI9brKhWGoSi9Esc~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/7FwqX5QpD0L1GFGzoQPP2g~~/AAAAARA~/IJ6xjjXgSJjDoXI3mXGtuw5sogMNh8lKuIvwK6JTAkTUDZLdw9wJWCGXcbA-MzuT9uxPSVFnTwTlg86f-dbyFaMD1gZbWc4COfDJ4frAEDsmNgLFVF7ldbqotJSvdYjiUaql-jkAkX80Larq1LJ40g~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8gK-XiA7DrOcKTh-xoJlog~~/AAAAARA~/9dLIDw-8u_69bcbfeNW3TTzKjo9lpqdVq67oXVCg-jTKikcibAIh2f3dzFRcJJUu0v_iW2Lgnsls4s3kJ3EXcio_Cdpzm005oLFYKhJ9b1dPNcXxczy26SMHprp8D35BSfb1i8aHSxCzKbP7QAuq77QKW0AKV5r7UWsMnymnoXH6v_j-HGQXd-_rmsBn3Xt1nWZAdqBB6jso-0SHxCohLXiktmLa8YaiErrz-I7Cugw~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8gK-XiA7DrOcKTh-xoJlog~~/AAAAARA~/9dLIDw-8u_69bcbfeNW3TTzKjo9lpqdVq67oXVCg-jTKikcibAIh2f3dzFRcJJUu0v_iW2Lgnsls4s3kJ3EXcio_Cdpzm005oLFYKhJ9b1dPNcXxczy26SMHprp8D35BSfb1i8aHSxCzKbP7QAuq77QKW0AKV5r7UWsMnymnoXH6v_j-HGQXd-_rmsBn3Xt1nWZAdqBB6jso-0SHxCohLXiktmLa8YaiErrz-I7Cugw~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zb7z1njX_yi5syuwIKsOXA~~/AAAAARA~/9dLIDw-8u_69bcbfeNW3TTzKjo9lpqdVq67oXVCg-jTKikcibAIh2f3dzFRcJJUuNpIUL22XBD545Bk9y1BY8lSSQCSHQG17ySDcw80U_EWV3_VntL2Wxg0jSgjsEsUH3etG14CCOI2SWKfzVsHSiWsBEuk053wTwJhER66W5Cma1IWcGnxA17x0NTzkKSm5AxUZd_SzEo87IT3Ge-O6JhRa1_NsgqkEffAtkc8YZzI~


Service.  This log will be turned into Mrs. Rickel in the Community Service 
Office located in the Media Center.  
 
 

Community Service Hours Required 

All students are required to complete a minimum of 40 hours of Community 
Service before graduation.  These hours are a graduation requirement.  We 
highly recommend students complete their 40 hours BEFORE their Senior 
year.  Students that do not submit their served hours before the end of their 
senior year are subject to a diploma hold and will not be permitted to 
participate in the graduation ceremony. 
 
 
 

CLASS OF 2025: 

Class Of 2025 Questions 

Please make sure to reference the Contact List For Senior Questions page 
to contact the correct person regarding your question. 
 
 

Graduation Cap Decorating 

We are pleased to announce the tradition of Graduation Cap decorating will 
continue!  Please refer to the Graduation Cap Decorating Rules 
Guidelines when decorating your cap.  NOTE:  if a graduate is wearing a 
decorated cap that does not meet the rules/guidelines for cap 
decorating, they will not be allowed to walk the stage at 
graduation.  Please make sure to not decorate the cap directly...we do not 
have extra caps to replace damaged ones. 
 
 

Graduation 

We are pleased to announce graduation for the Class of 2025 will be held 
on Tuesday, May 27th at 6:00pm.  Doors open at 5:00pm. 
 
 

Transcript Requests 

If your senior has not already done so, please make sure they create a 
Parchment account.  All transcript requests must be made through 
Parchment and transcripts are processed electronically.    Seniors that are 
going to ANY post-secondary school, into the military or doing an 
apprenticeship, make sure you request your transcript NOW through 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/54WQ7gapwlhLgVoC8K1r5g~~/AAAAARA~/9dLIDw-8u_69bcbfeNW3TTzKjo9lpqdVq67oXVCg-jTKikcibAIh2f3dzFRcJJUuepSxtIBZWTF6Drtg-JTBHXzw2_bd603JYo6nvxlCv61t_JF82_hmZ8IAs6QGWvfhF8b-BX6-izqUzWYpuIFpGTEjiA80_yeh_EDzZkFDLxNeecNI1yK55BWzn3e3CotJq8WHrONhaDMnvpa_2noJiMEhqn-UvxoL0kLHoiKLOjM~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/znG4aTF1wbevMn87NZAtTQ~~/AAAAARA~/9dLIDw-8u_69bcbfeNW3TTzKjo9lpqdVq67oXVCg-jTKikcibAIh2f3dzFRcJJUuhMxHdcQMUEbbQjI-Na5g3IXsScRDyx91er8C9yzyJP43e-UAoW0jtxQ0uvxbXWfuQxr-1tBHIm0_xy7FRl6OfSeWyE8lQ0-QsmKV_QDp8iekcQ-rwmzDpaVz5-DEb4ZY0L1G4CaXqaJ1e01GRVYOqPgHDpLkJW-peEbdy2H7i6Y~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/znG4aTF1wbevMn87NZAtTQ~~/AAAAARA~/9dLIDw-8u_69bcbfeNW3TTzKjo9lpqdVq67oXVCg-jTKikcibAIh2f3dzFRcJJUuhMxHdcQMUEbbQjI-Na5g3IXsScRDyx91er8C9yzyJP43e-UAoW0jtxQ0uvxbXWfuQxr-1tBHIm0_xy7FRl6OfSeWyE8lQ0-QsmKV_QDp8iekcQ-rwmzDpaVz5-DEb4ZY0L1G4CaXqaJ1e01GRVYOqPgHDpLkJW-peEbdy2H7i6Y~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/pLsN8DITS3Nv0q4e23BHfg~~/AAAAARA~/7pGyN2BiJ0uJp-RBPYfwK3lRF1WLK4N9138Dfyan7S4AEWLJpZc3Vq6xRaYYgHe8XqMDHc-y-n-E2B13FPtWQ41hPq9hsvkD6lIK6p2kup9vReBcfv_sHzMukRYKbJtr


Parchment and select “hold for grades” where it asks when you want it 
sent.  If your student has any questions, they can see email Mrs. Redinger. 
  

  

*PARENTS/GUARDIANS – PLEASE BE ADVISED* 
Events such as (but not limited to) Club Meetings, 

Sporting Events & Building Events are subject to change 

 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• May 23 – Half Day of School, Dismissal 10:30am 

• May 26 – School Closed, Memorial Day Holiday 

• May 27 – Graduation, 6pm 

• June 4 – Sem 2 Exams, Hours 1-2 

• June 5 – Sem 2 Exams, Hours 3-4 

• June 6 – Sem 2 Exams, Hours 5-6 

• June 4-6 – Half Day of School, Dismissal 10:41am 

• June 6 – Last Day of School 
• June 9 – Board of Education Meeting, 6:30pm 

  

   

L'Anse Creuse Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please 
contact L'Anse Creuse Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, 
follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe Please be aware, if you unsubscribe you will no longer receive your child’s progress reports 
and report cards via email. 

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff 
through voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 

 

mailto:redinch@lc-ps.org
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/54xUGCMdzPG3j-iW8X7uOg~~/AAAAARA~/uSPcdrmWB-ZYQCrZqCfAHo6j7d-9EkAEugwVZDuDd7BMqSTYxhK7IS50kpyncm1ShP0afFjxUM1CgwMs334vXvwgM8D8Cv-RO0z0BFCLT2cGRr-abUXucxDPPUlmesZXQfYd4jgGC1J-O7MQJIAq6okCyFXgiWSUED7LshRW_5SHKYrAB5stfit181WOQHUR

